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Alabama Power Company

ATTN: Mr. R. P. McDonald
Senior Vice President

P. 0. Box 2641

Birmingham, AL 35291

Gentlemen:

Fnclosed is a new list of team members scheduled to conduct the Regulatory
Effectiveness Review of your site from February 3-7, 1986. Please destroy your
current list,

If you have any questions regarding this new list, pleaae contact
David R. McGuire at 404/331-5545,

Sincerely,

David M. Verrelli, Chief
Projects Branch 1
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure:
New List of Participants

w/encl:
.

0. Whitt, Executive Vice President

j D. Woodard, General Manager -

Nuclear Plant

“W. G. Hairston, III, General Manager -

Nuclear Support

vJ. W. McGowan, Manager-Safety Audit

and Engineering Review

WM. G. Ware, Supervisor-Safety Audit

and Engineering Review

cc w/enc):
R. F. Burnett, NMSS

/C. 0. Thomas, NRR

E. Reeves, Project Manager, NRR

uﬂﬁt Resident Inspector

Document Control Desk

Alcense Fee Management Branch
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